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FDA Survey:  20.88 Single Signature Long-Term Food Information Sharing Agreement
Hyperlink<<Take the Survey!>>
The Division of Planning, Evaluation, and Management within FDA’s Office of Regulatory Affairs wants to know about your agency’s experience with 20.88 Single Signature Long-Term Food Information Sharing Agreements!    Please take this brief 10 minute survey about your experience in requesting and/or receiving information from FDA through the 20.88 Single Signature Long-Term Food Information Sharing Agreement. 

Your participation is completely voluntary and your responses will not have an effect on your relationship with FDA or your eligibility to receive any FDA services.  Even if you have not yet made a request to FDA or received information via the 20.88 Single Signature Long-Term Food Agreement, we would still like to hear from you!

This survey will close in three weeks, on ____________, 2015. 

If you have any questions about the survey, please contact Lacreisha Ejike-King at Lacreisha.Ejike-King@fda.hhs.gov.

Thank you in advance for your participation! Your feedback will help to improve the 20.88 Single Signature Long-Term Information Sharing Agreement!

If you feel that this survey is not applicable to you, please forward this invitation to the most appropriate contact.
